2021 Urban Deer Hunt Season Extended Permit Application 
Application period:  November 1 – December 10, 2021

If you have already applied for, and received, a permit for the City of Charleston Urban Deer Hunt for a private property and would like to receive a no-cost permit for the extended season (January 10 – 31, 2022), please follow these steps:
1. Download and fill out the 2021 Extended Season Permit Application with all requested information
2. Send the application with a copy of your 2022 or Lifetime DNR hunting license via email at  urbandeer@cityofcharleston.org or US Postal Service to:

City of Charleston Urban Deer Hunt
P.O. Box 2749
Charleston, WV  25330

The two City owned properties (Cato and Pacific) are not eligible for the extended season.
Submission of harvest reports is still required for the extended season.  If you have not submitted all of your harvest reports for the regular season, you will not be eligible to receive an extended permit.  
If you have any questions about this process, please contact us at urbandeer@cityofcharleston.org.




